
 
 

 
 

 

The invigorating thrill of leaping out of a natural hot spring and diving into a nearby snow bank is a pleasure usually 
reserved for high mountain enthusiasts and Nordic skiers. While this sensory rush may be good for the complexion, it 
isn't something that the homeowner wants to experience every morning when stepping from the shower.  

In addition to causing higher utility bills, interior drafts can quickly sour a homeowner's attitude toward the builder. 
Showers, tubs, and fireplaces are all areas of the home especially susceptible to uncomfortable drafts. Trying to resolve 
a complaint after construction can be costly and difficult.  

Installing a thin sheathing behind tubs, showers, and fireplace as a draft stopper is the best practice for eliminating 
drafts; and it will improve the comfort level in these areas of a new home. Installation is relatively inexpensive and 
easy.  

Here's how:  

Sheathing should be installed before fixtures in tubs and shower have been installed. 

Staple or nail the sheets of sheathing to the studs, over the insulated wall. 

Seal all the perimeter joints to the wood framing with caulk. 

Builders spend a great deal of time and effort making sure that the shell of the home is well insulated and airtight, but 
drafts can pass through interior walls just like they can through exterior walls. Human skin is able to detect 
temperature changes as little as 0.10 degree Fahrenheit; and when combined with air movement, the "wind-chill" 
effect inside the home can be very noticeable. To compensate for a draft, homeowners will crank up the heat, which 
burdens them with higher energy bills.  

Installing a thin sheathing behind sensitive areas of the home will help keep the homeowner comfortable and reduce 
energy costs. With the money saved, homeowners looking to sprint across Alpine snowfields might find themselves one 
step closer.  

Interior Draft-Stopping
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